
     Art Honors      
We are proud to      

announce that two of 

our amazing young 

artists have been selected to   

represent Mary Bryant Elementary  

at the annual Fine Arts Festival in 

March. 5th graders, Kendall     

Myrick and Evalyn McClure, 

worked diligently to create     

Complementary Colored first    

artworks using rhythm.  
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Bronco Banter 

February Important Dates 

2/1 E-Learner Picture  Retake Day  

 Final Day to Submit Yearbook 

 Dedications 

2/8 Report Cards Available Online 

2/11 Jump Rope for Heart Day  

2/12 Non-Student Day            

2/15 No School - President’s Day 

2/18 Spring Picture Day 

2/22 Spirit Night - Mother’s         

 Restaurant  

2/24 SAC Meeting 3:00pm                       

 (virtual)                  

TBD Kindergarten Countdown -

 visit MBE website for updates
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Follow us on Twitter! 

@MaryBryantElem 

Or visit bryantpta.com  

Galloping to Greatness 

With Gratitude… 

Discovering the Leader in Me! 

As students wrap up their Kindness Challenge week, we hope 
you are witnessing their thoughtfulness and kind actions at 
home.  We continue to focus on Gratitude...Discovering the 
Leader in Me by doing for others and encouraging others to do 
the same; i.e. the AHA Jump Rope for Heart program.  Please 
make sure your child is registered.  There are many ways a   
member of the community, without a student at Mary Bryant, 
can donate. They may call the American Heart     
Association at 1-800-AHA-USA1 or visit the AHA     
website heart.org/KHC. 

Click on the link below for more information: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_eRkON-

MO88N5OlZWhhLDz5c_sBlNdx9/view?usp=sharing 

National School Counseling Week 

National School Counseling week is February 1st-5th. Please click the link below to access information about what a school counselor 
does and the school counseling program here at Mary Bryant. We encourage your participation in the  parent needs assessment, 

which can also be accessed in the document.  We would love your input on how we can continue to improve our program. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KnBQFgTRyRFAEGZCFcxSofYkMkQDcVB_/view?usp=sharing 


